
SAT DEC 3

SOUTH CHURCH

POTLUCK SUPPER

South Church is renewing our “Welcoming Congregation” 

status with the UUA and increasing the visibility of being an 

LGBTQ Welcoming Congregation.

The ministers & Social Justice Associates are organizing a 

couple of forums for the current LGBTQ community to 

respond to how we are doing as a congregation in meeting 

the needs of our LGBTQ members.

Please come to this potluck to weigh in on this topic and 

connect with others in the LGBTQ South Church 

community. 

SAT. Dec 3, 5:30-7:30P

Hosted by Laurie Bilby, Kittery Point, ME

25 Cutts Island Lane

To RSVP & if you need directions, 

e-mail or call Laurie –

turningtide@comcast.net 207-475-6197

mailto:turningtide@comcast.net

